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SUPERVISION OF LEARNING

Young High School remains open for students whose parents are engaged in essential services. Students are expected to practice
and follow social distancing while at school. The following modifications have been introduced commencing Thursday 26
March:

e Course outlines for each course have been posted on Skoolbag app yesterday for seniors and today for junior year groups
outlining how to access work for specific courses.

e On Thursday 26 March 2020 Young High School will be moving to an alternate timetable structure. The day will be broken
up into three sessions with a break between sessions.

e Students will be expected to complete the online learning provided either at home or under supervision at school. As
specified in the information yesterday work can be completed online or on hard copy. The learning tasks being provided at
school are the same learning tasks provided for at home learning.

e Students at school will be supervised whilst completing this work in allocated rooms. Students will not necessarily have
their normal teachers during this time.

e The canteen is no longer in operation and students are required to bring a packed lunch and snacks for the day.

e Students are encouraged to bring their own water bottle each day if they are attending school.

e Students are expected to practice safe social distancing and when requested or reminded by staff, all students are expected
to follow these directions. In the event that a student does not comply with social distancing requests or follow reasonable
requests made by staff in regards to social distancing parents/carers will be contacted to come and collect their child.

e While at school students will be provided with the same learning tasks as students are receiving at home. There will be no
regular classroom teaching for the remainder of Term 1, this includes senior classes.

e AsVC platforms are introduced by classroom teachers, students will be able to communicate with the class virtually at set
times. This will happen later in term 1 for senior students.

e Year’'s 7—10 paper packages of work are being compiled throughout today so all work is available at once. These can be
collected from the office Thursday morning. If parents/carers can call or email ahead and inform office staff of the students
they are collecting packages for so they can be made up specifically for the student and more easily available. Hard copy for
seniors is also available.

While there has been extensive planning for this new mode of learning, we ask for your patience and understanding in the next
few days, as we all settle into this new way of teaching and learning. In partnership with you, we will be able to help our
students to adapt and continue to enjoy their learning.

Remote learning will take many forms and it is reasonable to expect that your child/ren will be undertaking a variety of tasks
throughout the day, including some physical activity, which is an important part of maintaining good physical and mental health.

We recognise that this new mode of learning will present challenges to students, teachers and parents and caregivers but be
assured that we only have in mind the best outcomes for all, while helping to minimise the rapid spreading of COVID-19.

We appreciate your ongoing support at this time. If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact the
school.

Regards

Anna Barker
Relieving Principal
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